I am writing to express my shock and dismay at comments from some members of your panel that there was not "political will" to replace the income tax! Anyone holding this viewpoint is simply out of touch.

I would like to encourage the government panel to increase or GDP and relieve the burden of higher income taxes by replacing the current system with the Fair Tax.  Do not let this historic opportunity at a critical time in our nation's history slip by without making a dramatic change and replacing the archaic system that places a huge drag on this economy.

Here in Florida, a simple sales tax supplies all of the state's revenue goals without a personal income tax, and it is time for the Federal government to do the same.

I call on you to further research and promote the Fair Tax bill.

Sincerely,

Lance Burage

6185 Raleigh St. #116

Orlando, FL  32835

Lburage@aol.com <mailto:Lburage@aol.com> 

